
 
 

 

 
 
TO:        Board of Education and  
              Dr. Jon Bartelt, Superintendent 
 
From:    Greg Leyden, Director of Buildings and Grounds 
 
RE:       Waste Removal Contractor Approval 
 
DATE:   April 25, 2022 

  _________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Introduction 
Recently I requested proposals from three waste management companies for garbage and 
recycling services at the three schools. Listed below are the results from two companies for your 
review. The third vendor did not respond. The contract is a two year contract and allows for 
renewal for an additional two years. Our current monthly charges are $943.54.  
 
Results 
 

VENDOR 22/23 Monthly 
Charge 

23/24 Monthly 
Charge 

22/23 Yard 
Waste Charge 

23/24 Yard 
Waste Charge 

SBC Waste 
Solutions 

$1,100.00 $1,215.00 $75.00 $80.00 

Waste 
Management 

$1,395.00 $1,520.55 $60.00 $65.40 

 
 
Monthly Total w/ yard waste: 
SBC Waste Solutions - 2022/23 = $1,175.00           2023/24 = $1,295.00 
Waste Management -   2022/23 = $1,455.00          2023/24 = $1,585.95 
 
SBC Waste Solutions is a minority owned business and also serves as the residential waste 
collector in the Village of Bloomingdale.  
 
Recommendation 
It is my recommendation that the Bloomingdale School District 13 Board of Education approve 
SBC Waste Solutions at the amounts listed above for waste removal services for the period 
July 1, 2022 thru June 30, 2024, with the option to renew the contract for an additional 2 years 
if both parties are in agreement with the rates and terms.  
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-------------------------- 
 

Dr. Jon Bartelt 
Superintendent 

jbartelt@sd13.org  
 

 
Mrs. Nicole Gabany 

Director of Teaching and 
Learning 

ngabany@sd13.org  
 
 

Ms. Samia Hefferan 
Director of Student Services 

shefferan@sd13.org 
 
 

Mr. Greg Leyden 
Director of Buildings and 

Grounds 
gleyden@sd13.org 

 
 

Mr. Rick McCall 
Director of Technology 

rmccall@sd13.org 
 
 

Mr. John Reiniche 
Director of Finance 
jreiniche@sd13.org 
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